
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Dr. Robert Preston, Chief Academic Officer  

   

Date: October 30, 2020 

 

Re: Digital Divide Discretionary Grant Amendment  

 

 

Recommend board ratify the Digital Divide Discretionary Grant in the amount of $45,062.00 

that was approved and accepted in August. The grant was originally for Wi-Fi hotspots; this was 

amended in October so that we could instead procure additional laptops, not Wi-Fi hotspots.  


